
 

 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  February 10, 2020 
 
To:  Parish and school staff 
 
From: Nichole Golden, Editor, The Georgia Bulletin 
 
Re:  Pilgrimage to the Holy Land hosted by The Georgia Bulletin 

           
 
The Georgia Bulletin is excited to share our upcoming 10-day pilgrimage to the 
Holy Land, Feb. 3-12, 2021. The spiritual leader will be Father Paul Flood from 
St. Benedict Church in Duluth. 
 
Please share the following announcement in your parish bulletins, newsletters 
and in social media. 
 
Pilgrimage to Holy Land: February 3-12, 2021 
Join Father Paul Flood and The Georgia Bulletin for a 10-day pilgrimage to the 
Holy Land February 3-12, 2021. The cost is $4,199 from Atlanta and includes 
airfare, most meals, special hotel accommodations, a full-time tour manager 
and more. For more information, visit www.bit.ly/Flood21 or contact Unitours 
at 1-800-777-7432 or mpisano@unitours.com. 
 
Note: Please use this social media graphic and slide for your internal TVs. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of The Georgia Bulletin! 
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